
Letter from Domingo Castellanos 

 

This is to inform you that I have enjoyed representing the City of Key West as a volunteer on the 

Contractors Enforcement Board as a board member and unanimously voted to Chairman of the 

board, I would be honored to sit in for another term (2-yrs). Any further questions or concerns, 

please feel free to call me at 305-797-0338, thank you very much for the opportunity, have a 

great day.  

 


